Custer County Library Board
Special Meeting – Minutes

May 5, 2016








        Custer County Library
The Custer County Library Board of Trustees met on Thursday, May 5th at 9:00 a.m. at the Custer County Library.  This meeting was a Special Meeting called by Chairman Mickey Schlecht to discuss future building improvements.  Board Members in attendance were Bill Schreier, Seyward Rittberger, and Amy Kirk with Mickey Schlecht presiding and Doris Ann Mertz recording minutes.  Commissioner Oonagh Wood, Builder Craig Walz and Circulation Clerk Mary Richards attended the meeting at the invitation of the Board.
CALL TO ORDER :   Chairman Mickey Schlecht called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m. and introductions were made.
DISCUSSION OF BUILDING IMPROVEMENTS:   Craig Walz discussed his background in building and store ownership and explained that he became involved in the opportunity to expand/improve the library facility at the request of Foundation Vice-President Terry Reetz.  Mickey visited Craig on April 28th and explained that the Library Board, as the library’s governing body, was responsible for any modifications planned for the library building.  She invited Craig to meet with the Board and present his ideas.  Craig presented drawings he had made and discussed the additions and modifications he felt would improve the accessibility and flow of the building.  Doris Ann provided a list of Building Modification ideas that she and the library staff had developed as priorities.  Much of the discussion revolved around accessibility, being ADA compliant, increased storage, and improving the flow within the building.  They also discussed the importance of involving Building/Maintenance Department Head Jim Lyndoe in the process.  Other items discussed included a drive-up book drop, handicap accessible restrooms, and developing a more welcoming entrance.  Mickey thanked Craig for his time in drawing up the plans and his willingness to meet with the Board to discuss them.  No action was taken at this meeting.  The Library Board will be discussing Building Modifications at their meeting on April 13, 2016.
ADJOURNMENT:   The meeting was adjourned at 10:00 a.m.
Doris Ann Mertz
Secretary/Treasurer
